
February 4, 2010 Special Town Board Meeting 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 

The Town of Long Lake Chairman Leroy Sandridge and Supervisors Harvey Olund and Wes Mohns will be 

meeting with the Planning Commission on Thursday, February 4, 2010 at 6:00 pm at the Town Hall with 

newly appointed Building Inspector Jon Mattson. Any Interested persons are invited to attend. 

 

Marcia Kampf, Clerk 

 


